

©

PATRON: Sir David Levene OBE, KNZM

President: PETER JEFFARES Secretary: VICKY LATTA

PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

12 July 2019

Newsletter to members

CRICKET LUNCHEON - Friday 28th June 2019

The former international cricket umpire, **DOUG COWIE**, our guest speaker at the Cricket luncheon on

28th June provided some interesting observations and comments on the Black Caps, their opposition at

the Cricket World Cup and on some of the issues facing the sport. It was a very good event.

MURRAY MCKINNON HONOURED BY ATHLETICS AUCKLAND

The Club's Treasurer, Murray McKinnon was honoured recently to celebrate his 50 years of officiating

and announcing services to Athletics Auckland. To mark Murray's contribution the Auckland Summer

Series has been renamed to the McKinnon Shield. Each meet will carry Club points and the Club with

the highest score at the end of the season will be awarded the McKinnon Shield. Congratulations

Murray on an impressive contribution to sport, particularly to athletics.

NEXT LUNCHEON - Thursday 12th September 2019

The Carbine Club's next luncheon is currently scheduled for Friday 13th September 2019 but it is likely

to be brought forward to Thursday 12th September 2019 in order to work with the proposed speaker's

schedule. We will have confirmation of the date, speaker and venue by the end of next week but in

the meantime, mark your diary for 12th September.

Regards

VJ Latta

Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND